Coastal Quilters Guild 

General Meeting, January 10, 2013

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 by President Carol Fay.

New members and guests were welcomed.

The refreshments were hosted by The Sew Whats.

Community Quilts – Carol Hart and Barbara MacCallum reported that we are currently working for Hospice and Hillside House. There are patterns with the kits. Some are appropriate for men. We give to Hospice year round and Hilllside House quilts will be given in June. 

Satellite groups – Chris Allen announced that there are new members who are interested in joining a satellite group.  There will be a meeting on March 14 for people interested in joining and forming satellite groups.

Workshops – Julie Mock announced three workshops coming up.  Tomorrow is Tammie Bowser with Photographic Quilts.  February will be Scraffito with Terry Waldron.  March 15 will be Robin Gallagher doing Lety’s bags.

Adult Education - Carol Fay announced that classes are still available. You can still sign up on line. Marty Frolli is teaching a charity quilt class and a string quilt class as well as a quilt workshop. Ranell Hansen is teaching a portrait and landscape class as well as a basic sewing class. She is also teaching a machine quilting class this weekend at Roxanne’s. Carol Fay is teaching a beginning quilting class.

Challenge--Karen Pickford reiterated the guidelines for the challenge.  All information is in the newsletter and on the website.

Block of the Month - Kika Hutchings and Diana Hamilton announced the February BOM.  The winner this month was Carol Barringer.
Show and Tell  -- see attached

The break was from 7:40 to 8:05. The following opportunities were open for business:


Library


Community Quilts


Sign up for Workshops


Door prize tickets

The Door prizewinners were announced by Naomi and Priscilla. Mellisa Frolli, Barbara MacCallum, and Mary Maxwell were the winners.

The speaker, Tammie Bowser was introduced by Patti Six.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15.

Board Meeting next Thursday, January 17 at Maravilla at 6:30pm

Carol reminded members to stack the chairs against the wall and throw away trash.

